
Delaware Bass Federation
Monthly Membership Meeting 

May 13, 2015

Location: U of D Paradee Building

Called to Order: 7::18 PM

Roll Call: Not Present: All Waters; Bad Weather; Just-A-Mere; Last Cull

Minutes Read: Read by Steve

Motion to accept: Doug Haynes  2nd: Butch Vandruen

Treasures Report: by Bob 

Total in the bank: $25,614.97

Motion to accept: Brian Barnes  2nd: Jim Fields

Youth Report: Age limit for kids to fish Adult/ Youth Tournaments is 16.

Next tournament is May 30th, need boats

Neal still has the trailer and will return it tomorrow

Bob contact Yamamoto, needs paperwork

Conservation: Nothing

Public Relations: Nothing 

Old Business: Don't forget, 25% discount on TBF Website

No word from the hotel yet  

Trailer - Bob would like to take the back door and put all the sponsor logos on it

Will check with JR for a price to have it re-done

New Business Don't forget about the Adult/ Youth tournament on the 30th

Jack Evans represented for the Dover Bass Club spoke on a new tournament and format 

1 on 1 elimination to move up in the bracket of 64 total anglers, $1,000 first place, deadline to enter is May 15th

$50 entry fee. The tournament is called "Delaware Bass Madness"

A request from Brian LaClaire for financial help for the BFL All American in TN. He laid out all the expenses

Brian Barnes made the motion that the Federation loan him the money with a contract that he fully pays back the 

money on his return. Mike Morris seconded the motion - all in favor

Tournament Report: Wind was a major factor in the last tournament. Out of all the tournaments that went out we had the best weights

This tournament has 34 boats, be in the water by 6:30

Next meeting June 24th, 2015

Meeting adjourned at 8:00

Motion to Accept: Doug 2nd: Jim


